
HAMILTON BROADCASTING CO. N' 900 HAMILTON, TEXAS 

April 26, 1949 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Ma -ole 
Albuquerque, N. MEX. 

My dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you very much for your letter of April 20. The staff 

as well as our engineer were most interested. 

Since I have been at If C L W for only three months or so, it 

took a bit of checking to verify the data you gave, which ex- 

plains our tardy reply. Enclosed is the card you wished us 

to sign. 

I regret that your earlier communication wasn't acknowleged, 

but since there were some staff changes at that time, I un- 

derstand, that may have been thea reason why your letter was 

overlooked. 

Sincerely, 

Rays E Millette Jr. 
Program Director 


